	Top areas of concern
	Lack of adequate monthly reconciliations regarding capital expenditure

	
	 Predetermined objectives – Lack of understanding of the FMPPI requirements resulting in Strat plans not conforming to the “SMART” principle

	
	 Inadequate compilation of AFS (preparation) resulting in material adjustments to AFS submitted for audit.

	Key messages
	 Transgressors should be held accountable

	
	 Action plans should be properly implemented to ensure that they address matters highlighted of shortcomings

	
	 Those charged with governance should properly review financial statements

	Commitments
	 AGSA proposed commitments:

	
	· PC must require entities to compile monthly financial statements,

	
	· Must request entities to have action plans on which feedback must be presented quarterly

	
	· Must ensure proper progress reporting on the action plans

	
	· Review quarterly reports on performance information

	
	· Review implementation and assessment of key controls

	Emerging risks
	New Legislation - 

	
	Developments in SCM legislation: The revised Preferential Procurement Regulations came into effect on 7 December 2011. The most significant changes were the introduction of B-BBEE certificates and the requirement for evaluation of functionality.  All organs of state should ensure that their policies and procedures are in compliance with these regulations to avoid any regression in terms of compliance findings.

	
	New framework for strategic and annual performance plans: The National Treasury Framework for strategic and annual performance plans is fully effective from 1 April 2012.

	
	Inventory – Departments are to be required to report on their inventory in the future, not yet effective.

	
	


